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The Kerr Family 

My children have been going to the YMCA after school pro-

gram and summer camp for 4 years now.   

 

The staff at the YMCA have always been super nice and very 

helpful, there would be times when I was late picking them up 

and they have always been very accommodating.   

 

My children love going there and the YMCA is a big part of 

their lives.  They have made really good friends and it has 

been a really good experience for them from help with their schoolwork to peer mentorship 

and for teaching them to be a part of a team and play fair.   

 

This year our family welcomed another addition to our family, a baby boy, Charlie.  Charlie 

was born with special needs and had some health issues, so I was out 

of work for a period of time.  With all of his doctors appointments it 

would have been very difficult to bring the other children.  They had al-

ready been signed up for summer camp and I was afraid that I would 

not be able to afford to send them to camp which they truly love and 

look forward to going to every year.  The YMCA stepped right in and of-

fered my family a scholarship for all 3 of my children to attend!  Instead 

of a summer filled with doctors appointments they were able to have a 

summer filled with field trips, state parks and good old fashioned fun 

with all of their friends and they even made some new ones along the 

way.  

 

 I will forever be grateful to the YMCA for what they did for our family 

in our time of need. Thank You Thank You Thank You!!!! 

 

~ Oriana Kerr     


